From the Marshall Islands Journal Friday, January 19, 2007

Lemari new 

boss at KAJUR

MEC board approved Wesley Lemari as new manager for Ebeye’s power company, KAJUR, at its meeting last Friday.

Lemari worked for some years ago with KAJUR, and more recently was working at the Army base at Kwajalein.

In a related development, the board also confirmed that KAJUR management needs to work with and through MEC management. This apparently clarifies MEC’s relationship with KAJUR, following last year’s Cabinet directive putting KAJUR under the authority of the MEC board.

